
  Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
(608)789-7505 

Fax (608)789-8184 
 
July 8, 2014 
 
 
RE:   2014 Roof Replacement at 
         Four Locations 

  
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bids were received for the 2014 Roof Replacement at Four Locations 
project: 
 
LEDEGAR ROOFING COMPANY, INC.   $398,645.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
Interstate Roofing & Waterproofing, Inc.   $416,100.00 
Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 
Walsdorf Roofing Company, Inc.   $514,300.00 
Kiel, Wisconsin 
 
Nieman Central WI Roofing Company, Inc.  $517,295.00 
Lyndon Station, Wisconsin 
 
Winona Heating & Ventilating   Not Pre-Qualified 
Winona, Minnesota 
 
The Engineer estimate for the 2014 Roof Replacement at Four Locations project is 
$423,000.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Ledegar Roofing Company, 
Inc. in the amount of $398,645.00.  
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald 
      City Engineer 
RT:kn  


